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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 12 February 2021 15:47
To: 'mmacgiollacoda@kildarecoco.ie'
Subject: H0209-01 Kildare County Council - Prusselstown

Dear Micheál 
 
Re: Further Application Information relating to Certification of Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal and Recovery 
Activity Application in respect of Prusselstown (Former Refuse Depot), Athy, Co Kildare 
 
I refer to your application in respect of the above referenced facility and wish to acknowledge receipt of further 
information requested under Regulation 7(4) on 11 February 2021. 
 
This letter is not intended and should not be construed as an acknowledgement by the Agency of an application which 
complies with the relevant Waste Management (Certification of Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal and Recovery 
Activity) Regulations.  The Agency will examine the documentation for compliance with the Regulations and you will 
be contacted in due course. 
 
Please note during Covid-19 there are new arrangements in place for the receipt of all correspondence in relation to 
applications for Certificates of Authorisation.  Accordingly, any application documentation should be emailed to 
licensing@epa.ie and quoting the relevant EPA Application Register Number.  Each file should be in a searchable .pdf 
format and a size not exceeding 10MB.  
 
Please also note, post Covid-19, you may be contacted to submit the hard copies and CD-ROMs for the submitted 
electronic correspondence.  
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
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